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For the week of November 12-16  

Tuesday 

.     

     

     

  
 
 

                
Wednesday  Read 15-20 minutes and log time in your binder 

Work on reading comprehension: Squash Soup      
Answer the questions attached. 

            

Please send in a list of ingredients with your dish this Friday (to help those who may be allergic to certain 
foods).   We are looking forward to this Friday’s events.  There are more details on the note attached.  We 
will begin in the cafeteria at 10:30 for a few songs and then return the classrooms to view our students’ 
nation projects.   Thank you in advance for all your food donations and time!  If you have items from any 
country that you would like displayed, send them in by Thursday.  We can’t wait for you to see our 
projects!    PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN LIBRARY CARD APPLICATION IF YOU WOULD  
LIKE YOUR CHILD TO RECEIVE A PUBLIC LIBRARY CARD ON OUR FIELD TRIP IN JANUARY! 

There will be no newsletter or homework for next week.  I hope everyone      
has a great and grateful Thanksgiving!  

We have started collecting canned goods for the MAYORS 
FEED THE HUNGRY food drive.  This Friday, Nov. 16, is the last 
day of the drive.  Thanks for your donations!  
 

Monday-  
Read 10-15 minutes  
and log time 
Begin Spelling homework 
 

Friday 
 

All homework due today.   Spelling Test today! 
FEAST OF THE NATIONS DAY 10:30 IN CAFETERIA! 

  

Thursday 
Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.  
Complete any unfinished homework and make sure 
that you bring it to school on Friday. Review spelling words! 
 
 

Spelling Words:  Please find your student’s individual spelling list in 
his/her binder.  Attached you will find the spelling homework options.  
Spelling homework is also always due on Friday.  Thank you!    
 

Tuesday  Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder 
Please work on attached math- Lesson 7.9 Time to 5 minutes.  

I am very thankful 
for my awesome 
students and their 
families! Notes and News: 

FEAST OF THE 
NATIONS is this 
Friday! 


